
 

 

Draft Stipend Plans for South Sacramento-Florin Community Steering Committee (CSC) Members 

Note: This plan may be updated as needed to be consistent with guidance from CARB on the ability to 

provide stipends. 

 

The Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management District values CSC members time and 

participation in the AB617 planning process. 

• Stipends will be available from January 2020 through the current calendar year, December 2020, 

for CSC members who attend a regularly scheduled CSC meeting and: 

o Arrive at (or log into for video) meetings within 30 minutes of the scheduled start time 

of meetings; 

o Remain participating in person or via video (for remote meetings) to within the last 30 

minutes of the scheduled end time; and 

o Are not already being compensated through their work or organization for participation 

in the CSC 

• Stipends are not available for ad-hoc, sub-committee, or sub-group meetings/events. 

• Future stipends will be considered on a year to year basis contingent upon funding from the 

state. 

• Stipends in the amount of $75 per regular Community Steering Committee meeting will be 

provided as follows:  

o Stipends will be provided for the first 8 meetings in 2020 to those who meet the criteria 

above (regular meetings occurring from January through this current meeting – August) 

o A maximum of four stipends for regular meetings from September 2020 through 

December 2020. 

o Limited to one meeting per month 

o In total, a CSC member may be eligible for up to a maximum of $900 for calendar year 

2020 (12 meetings x $75/meeting). 

• All CSC members must complete a W9 form to receive a stipend. CSC members may opt out of 

receiving a stipend. Payments will generally be processed once a quarter and will typically be 

received within 30 days of the close of the quarter.  

 


